
 

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

No.  222 

Dear Fatma Nurmulia  

 

I am writing to express our gratitude for your abstract submission entitled “SUSTAINABLE 

FOR EDUCATION: CLASSROOM TEACHER STRATEGIES IN SHAPING THE ETHICS 

OF POLITENESS OF MADRASAH IBTIDAIYAH STUDENTS” to the 2nd International 

Conference on Teaching and Learning, which will be held in a hybrid format on June 28th, 

2024.  

After a careful review by our selection committees, I am pleased to inform you that your 

abstract has been ACCEPTED for presentation at the conference. Your contribution is 

expected to enrich our discussions and significantly enhance the exchange of ideas and 

knowledge during the event. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 

the organizing committee. You may reach Dr. Sidik Puryanto at +6285876864714 or Dr. Maya 

Puspitasari at +6281212170060 or through this email. 

Please note that the deadline for submitting your full paper, payment proof, and presentation 

materials is June 15th, 2024. You may submit the required documents via the following links:  

Full paper: https://bit.ly/ICTLFULLPAPER  

Proof of Payment: https://bit.ly/proofofpay  

Presentation Material: https://bit.ly/presentationICTL  

Thank you once again for your participation. We look forward to your presentation and the 

contributions you will make to our conference. 

 

Warm regards, 

Chairman  

 

 

Sidik Puryanto
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